
Forward to a friend or colleague

Welcome to Wyre Council's community e-news

Changes to Dog Control Orders
We are  Dog Control Orders with Public Space 
Protection Orders as well as consulting on a 
new dog control offences. Take part in the 
consultation.

Wyre celebrates award winning parks
Wyre is celebrating receiving four Green Flags 
from Keep Britain Tidy for parks across the 
borough. Read about the parks success.

Canvassers needed in Wyre
We’re looking for people who would to like earn 
money carrying out a door-to-door canvass of 
local households. Fine out how to take part 
here.

Introduction of new Seagull Orders
We want your views on the proposal to 
introduce new offences to prevent the feeding 
of seagulls in the areas of Wyre. Read more.

Fleetwood's Seaside Years at Memorial Park
Join local historians on 18 August for an illustrated talk about the port’s heyday. Details of the event here.

Date for 
your diary
The annual 
Fylde 
Coast 
Food and 
Drink 
festival is 
at Marine 
Hall on 
Sunday 20 
August. 
Come 
along from 
10am – 
4pm, entry 
is free. 
Read 
more.

Discover Wyre
Check out 
discoverwyre.co.uk
lots of ideas on things 
to do in Wyre over the 
summer school 
holidays.
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The Grumbleweeds
Join legendary comedy act 'The Grumbleweeds' for an evening of laughter, music, magic and more! Book 
now.

Happy and 
Healthy HeARTS 
success
Fleetwood Market 
played host to a 
number of exciting 
arts performances 
and 
activities. Read 
more.

Make a 
splash this 
Summer
Visit YMCA 
Fleetwood for 
free 
swimming for 
local 
Fleetwood 
children with 
an FY7 
postcode! 
Read more.

Visit wyre.gov.uk to read all the latest news from Wyre, report problems such as 
dog fouling or fly tipping, pay your council tax and much more.

We'd love to know what you think of this e-news - email
communications@wyre.gov.uk

Did someone 
forward this 
message to 
you? Skip 
the 
grapevine. 
Sign up to 
hear it first.  

Civic Centre Breck Road Poulton le Fylde Lancashire FY6 7PU 
This message was sent to hambletonpc@yahoo.co.uk; We hope you found it relevant. However, if you'd rather not receive 
future e-mails from us, please visit the opt-out link by clicking here
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